
 

 THAKEHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Rock Road 

   Storrington    
West Sussex    

RH20 3AA 
Headteacher: Mr L. McDonald 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs E. Hopkins 
SENCOs: Mr L. McDonald & Mrs R. Stender 

 
Tel: 01903 740176 

Email:  office@thakehamps.co.uk 
Web:  http://www.thakehamps.co.uk 

 

‘At Thakeham we CARE’ 
Courage. Ambition. Respect. Enjoyment. 

 
 

            
 

 

        

 

 

               
 

Friday 3rd November 2023 

 

Children in Need – Friday 17th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Once again, we will be celebrating and supporting the BBC Children in Need Appeal “The Great 

Spotacular” on Friday 17th November.   For a donation of £1, children can come to school wearing 

something spotty or just their own clothes.  There is no pressure to buy anything spotty for this! 

    

This year’s campaign is ‘Positive Relationships” which highlights the importance of being there for 

children and young people when they need us most, so we hope you will be able to support this 

worthwhile charity and make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Will McDonald 
Headteacher  
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